Deputy Involved Traffic Fatality

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
January 3, 2021

(Awendaw, SC) Around 12:24 this afternoon, a Charleston County sheriff’s deputy was
involved in a serious collision with a vehicle on Highway 17 North. The deputy was
traveling north, while responding to a service call, when his county issued vehicle collided
with a civilian vehicle on Highway 17 North near Beehive Road. Unfortunately, the two
occupants of the civilian vehicle died. The deputy was transported to a hospital with non
life threatening injuries. The Sheriff’s Office requested the SC Highway Patrol to
investigate the collision.
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